
Journal  of  Private  International
Law  Colloquium  2010  –  Call  for
papers

The second biannual colloquium will be held on 1 October 2010, in Brisbane,
Queensland, Australia and will be hosted by the SocioLegal Research Centre

at Griffith University.

The colloquium takes the form of a roundtable discussion in which participants
present and discuss their papers, which will be pre-circulated. Participants will be
invited  to  submit  their  papers  for  publication  to  the  Journal  of  Private
International  Law,  subject  to  the  Journal’s  normal  refereeing  process.

There are a small number of places on the program which may be filled by the
outcome of this call for papers, subject also to a reviewing process.

If  you are interested in presenting a paper at the colloquium, please contact
Professor Mary Keyes, m.keyes@griffith.edu.au before 1 June 2010.
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